
 

 

 

PAJCCI Afghanistan welcomed newly deputed Chief of the Commercial Section at 

Pakistan Embassy in Kabul 

Recently, Government of Pakistan has deputed Dr. Mohammad Yousaf Khan as Minister (Trade) 

at the Embassy of Pakistan in Kabul to head the commercial section. In this context, H.E. Syed 

Abrar Hussain, Ambassador of Pakistan invited high level delegation of Afghan businessmen at 

an introductory business lunch on January 16, 2017.  

The delegation predominantly included, Mr. Mohammad Qurban Haqjo - Deputy Minister for 

Trade of Afghanistan, Mr. Atiqullah Nusrat - CEO of Afghanistan Chamber of Commerce and 

Industries (ACCI), Mr. Khan Jan Alokozai - First Vice Chairman of ACCI/ Co-President 

PAJCCI. 

 

The meeting was initiated by offering prayers for the martyrs in recent attacks on Kabul and 

Kandahar.  

H.E. Ambassador of Pakistan welcomed the guests and introduced the newly appointed chief of 

Commercial Section. Mr. Haqjo (Deputy Minister for Trade Afghanistan) welcomed the new 

Chief and expressed full support and cooperation on behalf of the Ministry of Commerce and 

Industries of Afghanistan. Further, Mr. Khan Jan Alokozai, Co-president PAJCCI and Mr. 

Atiqullah Nusrat, CEO ACCI expressed their support and endorsement on behalf of the business 

community of Afghanistan. 



 

 

 

Dr.Yousaf expressed thanks to all Afghan Guests for joining the introductory session and added 

that the commercial section of the Embassy will be closely working with the governmental and 

non-governmental business organizations of Afghanistan, especially with Pakistan Afghanistan 

Joint Chamber of Commerce and Industry (PAJCCI) for further promotion and enhancement of 

bilateral trade and transit between the two countries. 

 


